
P-05-691 A Fair Deal for Forest Rallying in Wales – Correspondence from the 
Petitioner to the Committee, 10.10.16

Hello,

Further to my last email, I can confirm that a meeting was held today with 
Rally4Wales, Natural Resources Wales and MSA.

An outline agreement has been reached for a self repair proposal to come into 
effect for the 2017 rally season following that meeting and a press statement will 
follow in due course.

Can I therefore request that the petition now formally be closed and updated?

I’d like to thank you for your support and guidance through this process.  We have 
achieved what we wanted and created a new concept to safeguard the sport of 
rallying in Wales.

Thanks,

Jamie


